
 

 

Final recommendations for Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council published
 

View our final recommendations on our consultation portal 

 

 

 

Today we published our final recommendations for future electoral arrangements for Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council.
We are proposing that Basingstoke and Deane should have 54 councillors.
Those councillors should represent 18 three-councillor wards, across the borough.
We are also proposing that the boundaries of all but two wards, Chineham and Norden, should change.
We have now completed our electoral review of Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council. 
We are extremely grateful to the people of Basingstoke and Deane who took the time and effort to send us their views. 
We considered every piece of evidence we received before finalising our recommendations.
[image: image1.jpg]



Final recommendations report 

Final recommendations map 

Summary of the final recommendations 

The changes we have proposed must now be approved by Parliament. 
A draft Order - the legal document which brings into force our recommendations - will now be laid before Parliament. 
The draft Order will provide for new electoral arrangements for Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council to be implemented at the local elections in 2020.
 

	


	


	


	


	


	




Local Government Boundary Commission for England,1st Floor, Windsor House, 50 Victoria Street, London, SW1H 0TL.

You're receiving this email because you represent an organisation that we believe will be interested in this electoral review.
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